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Peab builds office building in Karlshamn 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build an office building on Östra Piren in 
Karlshamn. The customer is Karlshamnsfastigheter AB and the contract is worth 
SEK 239 million.  
 
The office building will contain offices, a restaurant with a commercial kitchen, a cinema 
and a small concert hall. The total surface will be about 10,000 m2 on six floors. 
 
“We’re proud to have been entrusted with this project. The new building with offices, a 
restaurant and a concert hall will be an important contribution to Karlshamn’s 
development,” says Olle Olsson, Region Manager Peab. 
 
“We at Karlshamnsfastigheter look forward to finishing this complex project together with 
Peab. Karlshamnsfastigheter is a small company with just a few employees and being able 
to work in strategic partnering with Peab and take advantage of their broad expertise and 
experience is really positive for the project and its implementation,” says Magnus Persson, 
MD Karlshamnsfastigheter. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract in strategic partnering. Construction has begun and 
occupation is planned for December 2023.  
 
The project will be order registered in the third quarter 2022. 
 
 
  
For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 72 533 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 63 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 


